8 June, 2004

Dear Mr. Bingol,

International Charity Fund named after General Alexander Kutepov is happy to inform you that preparation to rebuilding of the Monument in Gelibolu is going step by step.

At present all questions connected with rebuilding are solved. The Ministry of Culture of Russian Federation took a decision to finance this project. 

In case of your visit to St. Petersburg a meeting in the Parliament of town will be organized. We have confirmation from office of St.Petersburg’s Parliament.

Now I am ready to arrive to Gelibolu with purpose to begin the work in the area of Monument rebuilding.

We are much grateful for your worry and your assistance in this very important action – rebuilding of widely known monument.  

Sincerely Yours,

General director of the Fund

Nikolay I. Kutepov

